
Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 
2023 

 
 

You are warmly invited to our service for the Week of Prayer for 
Christian Unity which will take place at Chester Cathedral on 21 

January at 3pm.  
 

Our preacher will be Bishop Mike Royal, General Secretary of 
Churches Together in England. 

 
Our Church leaders, (Trustees of Churches Together in Chesh-

ire) and Denominational Officers will be leading the service. 
 
 

Tea and Coffee will be served after the service. 
It would be useful for our planning if you could let the County 

Ecumenical Officer, Rev. Charlotte Truman know if you and your 
church members will be attending.  

 
 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
ceo.ctic@gmail.com 


